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I am opposed to this measure.  My high school daughter is on a dragon boat team 

that practices on the Willamette river and I have seen heavy and fast boats go 

through the area where the dragon boats practice and I see the risk to the paddlers. 

Even during the dragon boat races the police had to stop a few people who thought it 

would be funny to go fast through the race area and leave these more vulnerable 

boats bobbing precariously.  These wake surfing boats are dangerous to other slower 

boats and cause risk to human life.    


